
Carl Tabor
North Berwick

Dear Health and Human Services Committee,
I fully support this bill and want to encourage our representatives to do the same.  
Reasons to support the bill:
(1) Covid-19 vaccines are experimental as no long-term testing has been completed.  It is 
simply inhumane to force an experimental drug on the public without full knowledge of its 
consequences.
(2) Dr. Robert Malone, one of the key inventors of the mRNA vaccine, is adamant about not 
mandating the mRNA vaccines.  
(3) There are safe treatments with decades of safety information available for the public to 
take should they be concerned about becoming ill or are ill with Covid-19. 
(4) Taking a Covid-19 vaccine is only about personal safety, not public safety.  The vaccine 
does not stop a person from contracting Covid-19, nor does it stop transmitting it.  
Taking the Covid-19 vaccine should be a personal choice after doing serious research and 
having a conversation with one's chosen health care professional, not a mandate from 
government officials.  Thank you.


